Building for Safety Meeting

On Wednesday 7th February between 11.30am and 1.30pm you will have the chance to Meet the Contractors.

Representatives of Notting Hill Housing Group and Higgins Construction will be available for you to talk to regarding the redesign of the Nell Gwynn Nursery Entrance for safety, during the redevelopment of the Wooddene Estate.

This is your opportunity to discuss any concerns you have with the contractors or school management.

If you are an <u>AM parent</u> you could arrive a little early so you have time to visit us in our upstairs meeting room. If you are <u>PM parent</u> you could visit after you have dropped off. <u>FT parents</u> are free to drop in any time over the <u>2 hours</u>.

This is an important opportunity not to be missed so, please take the time to visit us.

We look forward to seeing you on 7th February.

Lynne Cooper Executive Head

